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Ref:  Date: 25.03.2020 

  

 

Notice on admission to 2nd/4th/6th Semester 
  

 

   It has been observed that due to lockdown situation in the wake of Corona 

virus pandemic, many students failed to pay the requisite semester admission fees 

in respect of college notice dated 14.03.2020. 

    Considering the exigency of the situation it has been decided that the 

payment portal shall be opened again after 15.04.2020 for those who haven't paid 

yet. 

   Fresh notification in this regard shall be issued after 15.04.2020. 

 

 

Sd/- (Dr. Sandip Kumar Basak) 

            Principal & Secretary 


